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Merry Christmas

The young people pictured above are a snapshot 
of the thousands of people whose lives got better 
because of your prayers and support this year.  

Twenty twenty-four will be remembered in 
Haiti for the terrible gang activity that took place. 
Many people were impacted by what the gangs 
have done to Haitians. And yet, all this trouble 
did not stop God’s work from moving forward.  

Your prayers and support are more powerful 
than the gangs. Because of your involvement in 
Mission To Haiti, countless families are living 
better and have hope for the future. In the midst 
of this trouble, young people are living their lives 
and following the dreams God has given them. 

There is still so much more to do. These young 
people need your continued prayers and support. 
Your year-end offering will allow us to finish 
what we started and to keep their dreams alive. 

Help Us Finish The Year Strong
Your support this year has been wonderful. 

Despite the difficulties in Haiti, your faithful-
ness keeps us moving forward. We need your 
special help to finish the year strong: 

Operating Budget 
$20,000 

Sponsorship 
$10,000 

Founders’ Challenge 
$15,000 

Giving your year-end offering will help us 
finish this year and prepare us to begin 2025. 
Thank you for giving so graciously. 

4000 families 
received critical 
food packages

Thomas received a 
new motorcycle to 
pursue his dream

Bethina received a 
year’s rent for her 
and her family

Monica and her 
sister used their 
sponsor’s gift to 
start a small trade

Chris 
was 
saved 
at VBS

These innercity 
children

heard the Gospel 
for the first time
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For the past several 
weeks, workmen have 
been installing the 
roofs on the new pre-
school classrooms and 
office facilities. It is   
encouraging to see the 
new school take shape. 
Even as the construc-
tion continues, families 
anticipate the opening 
of the new preschool.  

This school repre-
sents a new era in the 
ministry of Mission To 
Haiti. It will become a 
home base for all of 
our partnering schools. 

We Need Your Help To 
Finish The Construction 
On The New Preschool

Its program will be a 
template for all our 
schools to use as we 
strive to improve the 
education, skill and 
spiritual life of every 
child we serve. We 
believe this can be 
done, but we need 
your help.  

$20,000 is needed 
to finish construction 
on the preschool 
buildings and com-
plete the new solar 
well. Our desire is to 
complete all the work 
by the end of this 
month. Thank you!

Sponsorship Is A Great 
Platform For Reaching 
Children And Families

Pictured above are 
elementary children 
in Cazeau. Some of 
these children are 
sponsored. Many of 
them are not. Over 
the past year, more 
families have relo-
cated to the Cazeau 
area near the mission 
campus. Also, we 
have had sponsored 
children from our 
other schools to relo-
cate to Cazeau. In 
these cases, their 
sponsorship support 

transfers with them. 
We want to stay con-
nected with each of our 
sponsored children.  

This is the perfect 
time to check where 
you stand in your 
sponsorship support. 
Your child needs your 
support to continue in 
school. Contact Vivi-
ana at (561) 872-1830 
or at bookkeeper@ 
missiontohaiti.org for 
an update. Thank you 
for sponsoring and 
supporting this work. 


